
 Grenfell Inquiry 
Report drop-ins and 
public meetings
Tell the Council what you want 
to see from our response
 The Phase 2 report of the Grenfell Tower Inquiry was 
published on Wednesday 4 September.

The Council has apologised to the bereaved, survivors 
and local community for its failure to listen to residents 
and to protect them.

The Council could, and should, have done more 
to keep people safe in their homes and 
to care for all of its residents 
in the aftermath of the fire.



The Council is now taking time to consider the report in detail and 
will be publishing a summary in September of what we think the 
findings mean for the Council and our relationship with residents.
We want to create opportunities for you to challenge us on this and tell 
us what changes you want to see from the Council’s response to 
the Inquiry report.
We would encourage those who would like to attend to register your interest 
for the public meetings on Eventbrite or by email on the details below.

If you have questions about the Council’s approach or 
want to share your feedback, please contact:

	 GTI.contact@rbkc.gov.uk 

For more information about the Inquiry, visit:
	 www.grenfelltowerinquiry.org.uk

Drop-in sessions Public meetings
Come along at any point for 
1:1 conversations with senior 
officers about the response.

Join us at 6pm for an independently 
facilitated discussion, with questions 
and answers.

Thursday 19 September 
4pm to 7pm at Kensington 
Leisure Centre, W10 6EX

Monday 7 October 
6pm to 8pm at Morley College 
(North Kensington Centre), W10 5QQ

Tuesday 24 September 
4pm to 7pm at Chelsea 
Theatre, SW10 0DR

Thursday 7 November 
6pm to 8pm at Morley College 
(North Kensington Centre), W10 5QQ
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Register your 
interest on

mailto:GTI.contact%40rbkc.gov.uk?subject=
http://www.grenfelltowerinquiry.org.uk
https://www.eventbrite.com/o/kensington-chelsea-council-92217010853

